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This month’s meeting is on Tuesday, September 19, 2017, at 12:00 noon. 
 

The Refuge Restaurant  

1501 Butte House Road, Yuba City, CA 95993 
 
 
The MCLE presentation will be provided by Assemblymember, James Gallagher, who will be providing a 
legislative update. James Gallagher has represented California’s Third Assembly District since 2014. 
Before joining the Assembly, he served on the Sutter County Board of Supervisors for six years. James 
earned his Bachelor of Arts degree at UC Berkeley before completing an Assembly Fellowship in 
Sacramento and a law degree at UC Davis, where he graduated at the top of his class. He advocates for 
small businesses and farmers in his law practice and is a partner in his family’s farming operation. 
 
The presentation will begin at 12:30 and will qualify for 0.5 hours of MCLE credits. 
 
 
Additional Meeting Agenda Items: 
 

1. Our October meeting will be held on October 17, 2017 at noon at the Refuge Restaurant. Stay 
tuned for more information. 

 
Please RSVP for the June meeting by Thursday, September 14, 2017  

to Secretary Melissa Poulos, mpoulos@suttercourts.com, (530) 822-3368. 
 
 

 

REMINDER NOTES AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
- The Ashby Law Firm office is available for lease.  1500 Poole Blvd, Suite A, Yuba City.  1/2 block from 

the Sutter County Courthouse.  1250 sq ft.  Many extras in construction - very professional look.  All 
furnishings, equipment, phone system and computer system are included with the lease.  $2150 per 
month. Please contact Doug Ashby at 530-218-8322. 

 
- YSBA member dues are $50.00 for the year and are now due. Please send your check, payable to the 

Yuba Sutter Bar Association, to YSBA, P.O. Box 204, Marysville, CA 95901, or bring it to the meeting. 

http://www.yubasutterbar.org/
mailto:mpoulos@suttercourts.com
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2017 YUBA SUTTER BAR ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 

 

Francis L. Adams Nicole Delerio Diego Heimlich Jana McClung 
Janet Bender Ronald Erickson Judge Thomas Hill Sukhraj S. Pamma 

Diana Bermingham Monica Duwe Jessica Hiller Charles S. Poulos 
Yana Berrier Laura Ferree Amanda Hopper Melissa J. Poulos 
Greg Boller Anthony Galyean Cameron King Mindi Reid 

Brant Bordsen Courtney Gengler Mark Koo Brenda Smith 
Eleanor Bordsen Robert Gengler David R. Lane Kelly Smith 

Amy Byrne Carmen Gibbs Philippa Lauben Kimberly A. Steffenson 
Penelope Changaris Steve Gimblin Landon Little Jack Taylor 

Clint Curry John Guth Adam McBride Douglas Tibbits 
Shawn DelaMerced Stephanie Hansel Kim McBride Susan Townsend 

  Elizabeth McCaulley Minna Williams 
 

It is not too late to join! Just send in your dues of $50.00 or bring them with you to the meeting. 

 
Yuba Sutter Bar Association 

Meeting Minutes 
June 20, 2017 

The Refuge Restaurant 
 

1. Charles Poulos, President, began the meeting with welcoming remarks and announcements.  
 
1. Member Dues for 2017 are due, $50.00 
2. Beginning July 1, 2017, documents filed in Sutter County in all civil cases, probate cases, and 

family law cases must be filed and served electronically. Self-represented parties and non-
parties are exempt from the mandatory electronic filing and service requirements, but are 
encouraged to participate voluntarily. For more information, see Local Rule 2.2. 

3. There are no YSBA meetings during the months of July and August. The next meeting will be 
on Tuesday, September 19, 2017, with a speaker and topic to be announced. 

4. The Third Appellate District Judicial Conference will be held on Friday, October 13, 2017 
through Saturday, October 14, 2017. 

 
 

2. The speaker, Francis Coats, presented on the topic of river access through private property. The 
presentation included discussion on rights of way, protected activity, trespassing and private 
enforcement. 
 
 

3. Courtney Gengler, Vice President, thanked the speaker and adjourned the meeting. 
 


